
 

 
 

 
 
 
MARKET RELEASE  
 
 
 
SYDNEY, 24 July 2019 

 
 
 

RESIGNATION OF COMPANY SECRETARY 
 
 
 
ClearView Wealth Limited (ASX: CVW) wishes to advise in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 
3.16.1 that, General Counsel and Joint Company Secretary Ms Elizabeth Briggs has resigned 
from ClearView Wealth Limited effective today.  
 
Ms Briggs’s joined ClearView in 2012 and has made a significant contribution during her 
tenure, and we wish her every success. 
 
ClearView is currently in the process of recruiting a new General Counsel and Company 
Secretary and the market will be advised of this appointment in due course. 
 
Mr Athol Chiert continues to act as Company Secretary of ClearView Wealth Limited 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Leng Ohlsson 
Head of Marketing and Corporate Affairs  
+61 2 8095 1539 
leng.ohlsson@clearview.com.au  
 
 
 
 
About ClearView  
ClearView is an ASX-listed diversified financial services company which partners with financial advisers 
to help Australians protect and build their wealth, achieve their goals and secure a comfortable financial 
future. The group’s three business segments: Life Insurance, Wealth Management and Financial Advice 
are focused on delivering quality products and services. 
 
Additional information is available at www.clearview.com.au 
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